
 

 

Dear All Members, 

                                                                                           

We wish to inform you that Department of Commerce is seeking members inputs on impact of 
disruption in EU, US and Middle East markets due to Coronavirus outbreak like cancellation of export 
order or any other issue. 

 

Members are requested to reply on or before 22.03.2020 by 2pm at bharti@plexconcil.org 

 

 

Best regards 

Bharti Parave 
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